
 

 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                  22 MARCH 2021 

Change of address 
 
Effective from Monday 22 March 2021, Alumina Limited’s Registered Office and Principal 
Administrative Office has relocated to the following address: 
 

Level 36, 2 Southbank Boulevard, Southbank Victoria 3006 
 
This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by Stephen Foster, 
Company Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Stephen Foster 
Company Secretary 
 
For investor enquiries:      For media enquiries: 
Charles Smitheram       Tim Duncan 
Manager – Treasury & Investor Relations    Hinton and Associates 
Phone: +61 3 8699 2613      Phone: +61 3 9600 1979 
Mobile: +61 412 340 047      Mobile: +61 408 441 122 
Email: charles.smitheram@aluminalimited.com 
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